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In Memoriam Virtual Board Available Following the Passing of Marcia 

Woolridge-Allwood 

 
HAMILTON, BERMUDA – Deeply saddened by the passing of Senior Advisor Marcia Woolridge-Allwood, the 

Bermuda Monetary Authority (Authority or BMA) has provided an avenue for the financial services industry and 

associated organisations to share their messages, memories of Ms. Woolridge-Allwood and well wishes for her 

family. 

Ms. Woolridge-Allwood passed away on Thursday, 23 September 2021, surrounded by her loved ones. Having 

served as a BMA employee since 1986, her contributions to the Authority, Bermuda’s financial services industry, 

global standards of supervision and regulation, and Bermuda at large cannot be expressed adequately in words. 

Due to the current public health considerations, the BMA has designed a virtual memoriam board where the 

public may post messages, which will then be printed, bound and given to her family. 

Interested members of the public may visit the “In Memoriam: Marcia Woolridge-Allwood” navigation tile on 

the BMA’s website (i.e., the yellow tile located below the scrolling banner on the home page). From this page, 

users will be directed to an external service where they may post messages beginning Wednesday, 29 September 

2021 until 5 p.m. on Wednesday, 6 October 2021 (Atlantic Daylight Time). 

Media Contact: Marianne Suschak-Matvey, Director, Communications and Public Relations; Direct 

line: (441) 278-0642; Cellular: (441)704-4117; E-mail: msmatvey@bma.bm 
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